
PRINCE GEORGE MINOR HOCKEY 

EXECUTIVE MEETING – Oct. 29, 2018 

 

PRESENT:    Glynis, Tyler, Tarra, Matt, Shirley, Eric, Audrey 

 Geof, Aaron and Alex via phone 

ABSENT:     Noelle, Jessey, Ben, Mark & Justin  

M/S/C  Tarra- Shirley – to approve the minutes of the October 15, 2018 meeting   

BUSINESS FROM THE MINUTES:  

Quesnel tournament fee Quesnel will not be attending the Bantam 3 tournament but will be at the Bantam  

2 tournament.   

The Bantam player who wanted to move into Pee Wee has decided to stay in Bantam. 

TREASURERES REPORT:   Will have October financials at the next meeting. 

REPORTS: 

Discipline :  No issues at this time 

Officiating:  We have more young officials than in the past few years.  Prince George officials will be 

used for BC Hockey zone games. 

Rep: Pee Wee tier 1 will not be hosting a tournament.  Ice will be returned to the City.  Program sponsorship 

will be returned to the sponsors.   

M/S/C – Tyler – Shirley for PGMHA to provide a letter for the team to offer a refund or an alternative 

sponsorship that must be signed by the sponsor and returned to the PGMHA office. 

 

Audrey to contact the tournament sponsor who will be offered another tournament. 

Members of the Executive will meet with the parents from this team on Tuesday.   

 

To date we still have two assistant coaches on rep teams needing to register for the Development 1 clinic. 

 

AHC – House :  Some re-evaluations have been done.  The second goalie clinic will be held tonight. 

Numbers have been positive. 

CORRESPONDENCE:   
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
PGMHA will not be scheduling 6 am weekday ice for house teams. 

Atom House 2 player can be moved to House 1 as long as the tryout fee is paid. 

Extra ice will be offered to the Atoms House 1 teams ,  One hour full ice practice times.  Eric and Jessey will 

meet with the Atom House 1 coaches next week.  



 

Observation project info to go to Glynis this week.  

Alex, Glynis, Matt will meet with Travers Rebman who wants to be able to coach his younger son. Glynis to 

follow up that he is approved to coach in Atoms house 

Bantam Tier 2 asks why do they have to play the Bantam Tier 3 team.  Glynis to follow up on. 

Midget House asking permission to have an eight team tournament.  

 

M/S/C Shirley – Tarra to allow Midget house to host an eight team tournament .  Tournament fees ro cover 

the cost of extra ice and referees.   

M/AS/C Shirley – Tarra – Midget house be allowed to pay up to $ 20.00 for timekeepers and scorekeepers.  

Total of $ 40.00 per game to come from tournament budget. 

 

Matt has spoken to a member of the RCMP with regards to speaking to rep teams about social media. 

Sportsmanship in the Stands – Matt and Glynis will take care of this. 

 

 
 
Next Meeting – Monday Nov. 19 at 6:30 pm in the PGMHA office. 


